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Dear Rescue Families, 

We are very excited to welcome you all to the 2018-2019 school year!  We 

look forward to Thursday, August 9 as the first day of school.  This year 

will be another great one, with many opportunities for our students to 

grow, and develop new interests, talents, and skills. 

Our teachers and staffs are ready to greet your children and focus on 

meeting needs and challenging each student entrusted to them.  Hands 

on learning opportunities, STEM, coding, project-based learning, and a 

myriad of other things are in store for our students. 

Once again, we are proud to announce that our state test scores rank at 

the top of the greater Sacramento area!  We increased our percentage of 

students meeting and exceeding standards yet again, in both English 

Language Arts and Math.  Our English Language Learners also showed 

growth, which is awesome.  Your child’s school will be sharing the data 

with you in the near future. 

Please be sure to join us at your child’s Back to School Night.  These are 

very important events, where you hear about the upcoming year, learn 

how to connect to your child’s classroom curriculum, teachers, 

homework structure, parent club opportunities, and many other things!  

The dates are listed below: 

Back-to-School Schedule 2018-2019 

Green Valley WED, AUG 22 5:30 p.m. 

Jackson THU, AUG 16 5:15 p.m. 

Lake Forest TUE, AUG 21 6:00 p.m. 

Lakeview THU, AUG 16 5:30 p.m. 

Rescue THU, AUG 9 5:30 p.m. 

Marina Village THU, AUG 9 6:00 p.m. 

Pleasant Grove WED, AUG 8 5:00 p.m. 
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Thank you for 

allowing us the 

honor and privilege 

of partnering with 

you to best serve 

you and your 

children. 

Let’s make this the 

best year yet! 
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